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13th March 2018 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Swimming Lessons for Year 7 – Tuesdays 3.30 to 4.30pm 
 
The PE department have scheduled swimming lessons for Year 7 students.  This is an important life 
skill and can potentially save lives. 
 
The lessons will take place at Aston Swimming Baths every Tuesdays after school.  The students will 
be transported to and from the venue and we ask that you confirm below the arrangements for your 
child to get home on Tuesdays. 
 
All pupils must have a swimming costume and towel. 
 
Lessons will start on 13th March 2018 - Tuesdays 3.30 to 4.30pm at the Aston Swimming Baths. 
 
If you have any questions or queries about this arrangement, please contact the Pastoral Manager 
for Year 7  or any member of the PE department. 
 
Please sign the form below and return to the PE department by Tuesday 13th March 2018. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Mr I Smith      Mrs A Maes-Prior 
PE Department      Deputy Headteacher 
__________________________________________________________________________________ 

Swimming Lessons for Year 7 – Starting 13th March 2018  
Tuesdays 3.30 to 4.30pm 

 
Child’s Name:  __________________________________________________  Form:  _____________ 
 

 I will collect my child at the school gate at 4.30pm on Tuesdays 
 

 I give permission for my child to make their own way home from school at 4.40pm 
 
Parent/Carer Signature:  ____________________________________________  Date:  ___________ 
 


